## Jenna Litherland

From: John Dyke <JDyke@savills.com>

Sent: 23 March 2022 09:08
To: Jenna Litherland

**Subject:** RE: 2022/0118/P- 22 Bedford Square

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

## Dear Jenna

Thank you for your email. In response to your questions:

- There will be approximately 10 employees including receptionists etc and Chief administrative staff on the top
  floor. Chief envisage up to 50 members at any one time. Occupation / use will be similar in many ways to the
  former occupant World Cancer Research Fund International, a membership organisation for researchers in the
  cancer field.
- Evening functions may be one or two per month for members. 'Public' in this context means open to all members rather than selected members for a specific topic. All are related to continuing professional development. Recent (exciting!) topics in the USA have been:

DEI Strategy and Understanding
Where you are in The Journey

Speaker Presentation

Wednesday, March 20 at 9:00 AM - 10:00 AM PT

PUBLIC

NY Pay Transparency Legislation

Working Group

R Tuesday, March 22 at 2:20 PM - 3:00 PM PT

Customer Experience Meetup -How to choose the right persona for your research or journey map

Roundtable Discussion

Wednesday, March 23 at 200 PM - 3,00 PM PT

PUBLIC

Understanding Modern Portfolio
Risk Management - Powered By
Blackrock's Aladdin

☐ Tuesday, March 29 at 9:00 AM - 9:30 AM PT